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Weekly Update
Today’s Notices:

• National Qualifications reminder
• Working in social care

• National Thank a Teacher Day – 
19th June

2023 – 2024 

14th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Thank you for your continued support during another busy, but 
positive, week.

On Tuesday and Wednesday, we welcomed our (soon-to-be) new 
S1 pupils to the school, and we owe a huge thank you to our senior 
pupils for being buddies and tour guides throughout the 2 days. 
They were also brilliant ambassadors for our school during the 
Information Evening, welcoming parents / carers and showing 
them around the building.

On Thursday we had the first of our Year Group Awards ceremonies 
and it was lovely so many parents / carers were able to join us. Mr 
Harvey led the awards, celebrating some truly exceptional 
achievements from the last 12 months. We look forward to the 
remaining year group ceremonies this week, culminating in the 
whole school awards evening on 1st July.

For parents / carers of pupils who sat national qualifications this 
year, if you missed last week’s update, please can we draw your 
attention to the notices on exam results day and appeals. 

Finally, we’ve been asked to share the notice about working in 
social care with our whole community. 

You’ll also see promotion material for National Thank a Teacher day 
on 19th June. Please take a moment to recognise any member of 
school staff who you believe has done something special for our 
school community.

We hope you all have a fantastic week,

Miss Claire Meakin, Head Teacher 
(claire.meakin@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk)
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Interested in working in social care with Orkney Islands Council? 

If so, come along to UHI Orkney to find out more. 

Tuesday 25th June, 11.00-12.15 Room G305

Orkney Islands Council are offering a short workshop on applying for 
social care roles at the Council.

This short, interactive workshop includes:

1. Setting Up a My Job Scotland Account
2. Finding Jobs on My Job Scotland (10 minutes)

a. Information about specific roles in OHAC attracting a Golden 
Hello and other benefits – entry level Social Care / Care at Home 
roles.

3. Completing an Application Form
4. Preparing for Interviews
5. Q&A

To reserve your place, please email derek.aiken@uhi.ac.uk
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